
ORANGE COUNTY AIRPORT COMMISSION MEETING 
 

OF 
 

April 1, 2020 
 
 
 
 

CANCELLED 
 
 
 
 

Due to the Novel Coronavirus COVID-19 crisis, the Orange 
County Airport Commission meetings will be postponed until 
further notice. 

 
 
 

For additional information, contact Aida Lopez at (949) 252-5237 

or e-mail alopez@ocair.com. 
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